

Newsletter

09.05.13

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Stars of the Week

The children who were the stars of the week last week were: Ryan Duffell, Lily Pollard, Justin Cook, Lauren Cook, Jamie Hardy, Lucas Rushton, Charli-Sioux McLeod, Olivia Ballance, Samantha Arkle, Katie Lang, Christopher Blackwood, Ellen Adey-Phillips, Oliver Thompson, Ronni Ayre, Joel Lynn, Holly Richardson, Cobie Smith, Charlotte Patmore, Alan Bateman, Amber Purvis, Matthew Jacobson, Oliver Foley, Melissa Agnew, Rebecca Rowell, Darren Dodds, Maisie Thornton, Aimee Urwin, Kyle Thomas and Katie Partland.

These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

Milkshake Madness

The following Y6 children all joined in with the Milkshake Madness: Chloe Sweetlove, Amber Purvis, Oliver Thompson and Matthew Jacobson. These children were chosen because they had been behaving particularly well during the last week.

Sainsbury's Active Kids and

The closing date for collecting the Active Kids vouchers is coming soon! Please send in any vouchers as soon as possible. Thank you.

Attendance

Last week the classes with the highest attendance were Willow and Beech with 96%. Whole school attendance was 94%. As you know this is below our target of 95%. If your child is ill or unable to attend school please ring on 01670 822326. Thank you.

Y6 SATs

Please ensure that your child arrives promptly during the SATs next week, all exams will take place in the morning. To help the children be ready each day for the tests we would like to invite all Y6 pupils to a free 'SATs Breakfast' each day. This will take place from 8.15am, Monday to Thursday next week only. We hope this will support the children in being ready for the tests. If your child is not attending SATs Breakfast, please ensure that they have had some breakfast at home and are at school for 8.45am.

SATs Week Beginning this Monday 13th May

Mon 13th May - English Reading Test

Tue 14th May - English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Test

Wed 15th May - Mental Mathematics Test Mathematics Test A

Thu 16th May - Mathematics Test B



We Need You to Join our PTA

Please can you help us, our PTA needs new members if you are interested please come along to our next meeting on Thursday 16th May at 3.00pm in the Rainbow Station. Everyone is welcome.

Little Stars Playgroup has places available on Friday afternoons. Please come along 1.10pm until 2.40pm.

Reminder about Homework

Please remember to read with or encourage your child to read for about 10 to 15 mins and encourage them to practice their times tables at home. Your child also receives homework on a Friday and it should be completed and returned to school on or before the following Wednesday.

Water Bottles

Don't forget that we have water coolers in school for your child to refill their water bottles when required. If your child has lost or requires a new water bottle they are available for £1 at the school office. Thank you.

Dinner Money

Dinner money next week will be £9.75. Please can you pay at the beginning of the week in a named purse or wallet.

Cubs aged 8 -10

If your child is between the ages of 8 to 10 and is interested in joining the Cubs, please call at the school office to put their name down. It runs every Monday 4.00pm until 5.15pm.